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Term 1 
 

 
Term 2 

 
Term 3 

 
Term 4 

 
Term 5 

 
Term 6 

 

Year 9 
 

 
Volunteering section 
Caring for the 
environment: litter 
picking, grounds 
tidying.   
 
Skills section 
Life skills:  
Building on resilience, 
perseverance and 
team spirit. 
Expedition training 
Team building 
challenges and tasks 

 
Volunteering section 
Caring for the 
environment  
Litter picking, grounds 
tidying. 
Designing activities 
and products to sell at 
the Christmas fayre  
 
Skills section 
following the 
students interest 
Life skills 
Money wise 
Cooking 
Photography 
Strategic games 
Art 
Computers  
 
Expedition training 
Life skills 
Countryside code 
Cooking 
First aid 
 

 
Volunteering section 
Caring for the 
environment  
Litter picking, grounds 
tidying. 
 
Physical section 
Keeping fit 
Football 
Netball 
Swimming 
Running 
Walking 
Dancing 
Skipping 
Circuits  
 
Expedition training 
Working on tasks as a 
team… student’s 
choice 
Cooking 
First aid 
 

 
Volunteering section 
Caring for the 
environment  
Litter picking, grounds 
tidying. 
 
Physical section 
Keeping fit 
Football 
Netball 
Swimming 
Running 
Walking 
Dancing 
Skipping 
Circuits  
 
Expedition training 
 
Planning routes 
Walking  
Equipment  

 
Expedition training 
 
Cooking 
Walking 
Camp set up 
Developing tasks for 
Expedition 
 
Walking with 
rucksacks 

 
Expedition training 
 
Cooking 
Walking 
Camp set up 
Developing tasks for 
Expedition 
 
Walking with 
rucksacks 

 

Year 10 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Volunteering section 
Caring for the 
environment  
Litter picking, grounds 
tidying   
 
 
 

 

 
Volunteering section 
Caring for the 
environment  
Helping out with the 
Christmas fayre. 
Preparing games and 
activities  
 

 

 
Volunteering section 
Caring for the 
environment  
Litter picking, grounds 
tidying   
Allotment local and 
schools, zenery and 
woodlands 

 

 
Volunteering section 
Caring for the 
environment  
Litter picking, grounds 
tidying  
Allotment local and 
schools, zenery and 
woodlands  

 

 
Expedition training 
Cooking 
Walking 
Camp set up 
Developing tasks for 
Expedition  

 
Expedition Training 
Cooking 
Walking 
Camp set up 
Developing tasks for 
Expedition 



 
 

Year 10 
(cont) 

 

 
Skills section 
Life skills 
Countryside code 
Cooking 
First aid 
 
Expedition training 
Team building 
challenges and tasks 

 
Skills section 
Life skills, 
Money wise 
Cooking 
Photography 
Strategic games 
Art 
Computers  
Following the 
students interest 
 
Expedition training 
Cooking 
Walking 
Teambuilding tasks… 
student led 
 

 
Physical section 
Keeping fit 
Football 
Netball 
Swimming 
Running 
Walking 
Dancing 
Skipping 
Circuits  
 
Expedition training 
Walking 
Teambuilding tasks… 
student led 

 
Physical section 
Keeping fit 
Football 
Netball 
Swimming 
Running 
Walking 
Dancing 
Skipping 
Circuits  
 
Expedition training 
Walking 
Teambuilding tasks… 
student led 

 
 


